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Watch Live Bon Service Replay
First of all, we would like to say thank you very much to everyone for
your patience as we worked on setting up the Bon Service Online. We
had over 300 people viewing the services LIVE and currently over
1300 views for the Bon Service videos. We can’t say thank you
enough for understanding and although it was through the screen,
prayed and chanted together to extend our gratitude to our loved
ones.

If you have not watched the video yet, you can watch the video until
the end of the year on our Homepage or on our YouTube page. If you
are unable to watch the video, we are working on making DVD’s of the services. If you are interested, please come to the
temple to borrow a DVD so that you can watch the service on your TV at home.

We will also have a computer at the temple for you to use to view the Bon Service as well as Bishop’s Message. To watch
at the temple, please make an appointment by calling the temple.

Bon Dance Cancelled
As previously announced, we will be cancelling our Bon Dance this year due to the COVID-19. We apologize for any
inconvenience and disappointment.

Credit Card Payment
We are excited to announce that the credit card payment is now available. When making payment for services such as
purchasing of goods to donation to the temple, can now be done using your credit card. We are accepting most major
credit cards. We can also accept recurring donations for example setting up monthly donations to the temple.

Also we now have a Donate button on our Homepage as well, You can only make general donations online as of now.
More options, such as paying for your membership dues, O-Toba and registering online, making specific donations, etc.
will be made available at a later time.

If you are interested in using your credit card, please let our ministers or staff know. If there is anyone in our membership
that is familiar with advance setups for credit card transactions and integration into our website, please contact Rev.
Yoshida so that we can modernize our services.

Upcoming Events
September 20, 9:30 AM Autumn Higan and Ryosoki Service

Office Hour Changes for August
August 30 Temple Closed for 5th Sunday

Donations
Thank you to the following individuals and organizations for their generous donations.

Kannon-Ko Service Donations
Arden & Mary Loomis, Jean Maekawa, Ellen Nishimura, Sally Nozaki, Bernice Koike, Katherine Higuchi, Ethel
Watanabe, Jamie Peterson, Michiko Sasaki, Mona Sawai, Kawagishi Family.

Memorial Service / Funeral / General Donations
Marianne Honda, Hanayagi Dancing Academy- Hawaii Foundation, Karen Kuraoka, Reginald Kokubun, Katherine
Higuchi, Sharon Maekawa, Paul Ashitomi, Baron Y. Fukata, Naomi Sarae, Lynne KTP Howells, Chikako Shimamura,
Pualani K. Kondo, Calvin M. Tsuda, Esther S. Kondo, Bruce K. Nishi, Rae Chiyomi Shiraki, Raymond Sekiya, Ichiro Mori,
Joyce Ueda, Gwen Fukuhara, Hawaii Soto-Shu Head Office, Helen Watanabe, Linda M. Shirai, Ruby E. Mizue, Mike T.
Fujii, Linda Fujimoto Thom & David J. Thom, Doris & Stanley Osada, Annette & Clyde Matsumoto, Dorothea Yamane,
Faye Chiogioji, Acarajethan Thevarajah, Alice M. Ige, Chizuko Ota, Frances R. Tanaka, June Aono.
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